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ACTIVITIES


Ship 25 had a lovely July! We were able 
to lend our hands on Ally and Zoey’s 
Eagle Scout and Quartermaster Projects, 
respectively!


 

Above, Zoey with finished beds. Below, 
Scout and Scouter cleaning a grave.


  

When not crunching away on rank 
advancement, we were out on the water! 
We even did an overnight trip where 
many of us swam in the lake. Luckily, we 
did all this before harmful algae blooms 
could appear, and had the opportunity to 
sleep under the stars.


This newsletter is almost more pictures 
than words! That’s how much we did! 
Scouts even traveled all the way to 
Wyoming to Yellowstone National Park 
and saw massive geysers! It’s probably 
safe to say that when Sea Scouts aren’t 
on the water, we go as far as to seek it 
out ourselves! 
 




 
 

FUNDRAISERS

The Ship is still collecting bottles and 
cans at IthaCAN and Bottle Return, 614 
Elmira Road, Rt. 13 South in Ithaca.  
Feel free to stop by and mention that 
your returns are for Ship 25, or reach out 
to a member to arrange dropoff/pickup!  
 

MEETINGS & CONTACT 
Ship 25 has meetings on most Fridays at 
6:30pm in-person at the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary Base in Ithaca and via zoom. 
Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young 
men and women ages 13 to 20. For more 
details and a full calendar, contact Jim 
Graney at (607)-327-1226 (work/cell) or 
email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional 
information can be found at 
www.ithacaseascouts.org.
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